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I support this bill. Doctors should be able to develop care plans with their patients 

without having to worry about corporate influence. The voiding of non-compete/non-

dispargement and preventing retaliation against medical professionals helps keep 

patients and medical providers safe. Additionally, corporate entities whose higher-ups 

have no experience in medical care have no right and are in no position to tell a 

medically trained person how best to care for their patients. 


